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The Alabama State Department of Education released annual report cards for teacher preparation programs

September 8th. The ALSDE report card assesses teacher preparation in three areas: passing rates for required

statewide assessments and the results of two surveys; school administrator’s perceptions of Samford graduates

and Samford graduate’s perceptions of their preparation.  For the second straight year OBSOE’s teacher preparation

programs exceeded the state average. Passing rates for edTPA in all certification areas was 100% and candidates’

Praxis passing rates were well above the state.  Samford’s reputation for excellence in teacher preparation is

evidence by strong performances on statewide assessments, employer and graduate perception surveys as well as

annual 100% job/graduate school placement six months post-graduation. The results from the ALSDE Report Card

confirm Samford graduates are well prepared to meet the challenges in today’s classroom and make a positive

impact on the lives of students.

ALSDE REPORT CARD 



2019-2020
Organize Taskstream program DRFs

Revise all key assessments and update/ rename 

Improve the system for reporting and using data for

program changes

Create a system for tracking and reporting trends

Streamline system for reporting for SACSCOC

While the CAEP outcome for the School of Education was 

 favorable, the work of effectively managing and reporting

data annually is a top priority. The school's Quality

Assurance System is in place and will continue to be

refined. Our school collects an enormous amount data,

however not all of that data is considered for program

improvement. There is still much work to be done to ensure

that our system is realistic and provides the information the

school needs for continuous improvement. 

Therefore, the following goals are outlined for this year:

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

The Academic Year 2019-2020 was eventful for the School

of  Education. In 2019-2020, OBSOE completed the CAEP

Self-Study, Addendum, Site Visit and rejoinder,

implemented a Quality Assurance System, adjusted to a

new continuity of instruction plan due to Covid as well as

maintained excellence in day to day operations. The CAEP

final decision was rendered on  May 14, 2020. According to

the council's letter, "Samford University is granted

Accreditation at the initial-licensure level and advanced-

level". The school received full accreditation status with no

areas for improvement listed in the final decision  report.

HDFS faculty submitted NCFR CFLE program renewal and

was approved fall, 2020. The committee had very positive

comments regarding our HDFS program. The undergraduate

Elementary Education ACEI SPA National Recognition

expired August, 2020 and the program is now fully

approved through ALSDE until 2027. 
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DATA MANAGEMENT
GOALS 2020-2021





Data Trend Tracker Fall, 2019



Data Trends Tracker Fall, 2019



Data Trends Tracker Fall, 2019



Data Trends Tracker Spring, 2020



Data Trends Tracker Spring, 2020



Data Trends Tracker Spring, 2020



Data Trends Tracker Fall/Spring


